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I have had the chance to read the original subscription as well as the revisions based on 
reviewer’s marks. 

The authors have presented a concise and straightforward evaluation of Mental Illness and Co-
morbidity issues based on a substantial review of existing access data from 2008-2011.  The 
authors build a solid case that underscores the importance of access to this data given an 
extremely high access record.  The complexity of these conditions was said to underscore the 
importance of timely and accurate understanding of what can present as complex conditions. 

The authors have made the requested changes, and it is my opinion that this paper should be 
published in Advances in Research given its timeliness, and clear empirical justification.  Readers 
will find it very helpful. 
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